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Hector P. Garcia, M.D., P.A.
1315 Bright Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This letter is a followup to our telephone conversation of August 13.

As Chairman of the Board of Directors of La Voz Latina, I'd like to extend
you the invitation of coming to Rockford. We would be deeply honored to
have a man of your caliber and prominence speak at our Third Annual Awards
and Recognition Banquet. It will be on Friday, October 19, 1984 at 7:00 PM
at the Clock Tower Inn.

Be assured that your travel and hotel accommodations, and those of a companion
will be taken care of by our organization.

La Voz Latina is a service organization for all residents of Rockford and
nearby areas. The purpose is to serve a sa unifying force in the community;
as a means of communication within the community; as an initiator of projects
and programs for the benefit of the members and the community in general;
and to foster a respect for the rights and privileges of the Spanish speaking
community.

We feel that your presence and words to the people of Rockford will give
us the incentive to move in the right direction. This second largest city
in Illinois, with 15,000 Hispanos, has much to learn. And although we have
a number of prominent and respected Hispanos, there is a need and room for
more. You, Dr. Garcia, can be the inspiration we need.

Please consider coming to Rockford. I look forward to hearing from you with
a positive response.

Best regards,
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